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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friday 8th October 2021 

 

Our Amazing Stars! 
 

 

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our wonderful 

winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Red Class: Lucian and Eleanor S 

Yellow Class: Riley and Reggie 

Green Class: Daria and Skye 

Indigo Class: Lucy and Isaac 

Violet Class: Gracie and Sasha 
 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  I f you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

Worship Council News.     

 

Did you know that we had a cake sale last week? Each class donated cakes and then 

they were sold for 20p. Everyone enjoyed the yummy cakes!  

By Toby Herringt on member of t he School Worship Council. 

Thank you for donating cakes for our school cake sale. We have raised £122.60 as a 

school and Rev. Nicky raised £250 at church with the parish members. Thank you to 

everyone who bought in money to buy the delicious cakes. All of the money will be sent 

to our charity Refugee Action to help refugees around the world.  

By Skyla Burt on member of t he School Worship Council . 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Celebrations   

Last week we had a Harvest celebrat ion. Each class shared something that they have 

learnt about or made. This included singing, poems, art  work, prayers and promises. We 

had lots of fun celebrat ing together.  

By Kameel and Eleanor. S members of t he School Worship Council .  
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Eco Council Update. 

In our Eco-Council meetings, we have been discussing current issues 

surrounding water waste and how we can help the env ironment. We have 

also been discussing the importance of monitors and how we can promote 

an eco-friendly world. 

Eco Council have decided to launch a competition across the school. The 

children will be asked to design a poster to promote recycling, to save 

energy and how to look after the env ironment. Here’s an example by 

Eleanor in Red Class… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winner’s poster will be displayed around school to remind children to be 

Eco-Warriors! 
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School Council Newsflash. 

At School Council HQ we have been meeting v ia Microsoft Teams and 

talking about ways we can improve our school. What amazing ideas they 

have had so far! 

‘We have spoken about making the school a bit better by adding lockers 

and hav ing a key for them, this would help us get ready for high school. We 

are also already thinking about Children in Need and how we can raise 

money. We thought we could make a game with a partner, the best game 

would be chosen and given to a charity shop to sell. Also, we would like 

school monitor jobs and having our very own school gardeners.’ – Kayla, 

Luna and Maison S.  

‘We would like to have new reward cards in school so that we can get a 

stamp on our card when the teachers see good behaviour and work from 

us.’ – Andreea. 

‘We have been talking about how to make our school even better. I think we 

should have litter pickers on both playgrounds. We are thinking about 

Children in Need and I want to have a dressing up day.’ – Emmett. 

 

Farewell to Mrs Hudson. 

On Friday 1st October, we said goodbye to one of our wonderful lunchtime 

supervisors. Mrs Hudson was presented with cards and flowers to say thank 

you for all of her hard work. She has worked with many pupils over the last 

ten years and will be sadly missed by all. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

11.10.21 Bike Clinic (All Y6 to bring bikes in on 

Monday to be checked ready for Bikeability please) 

12.10.21 Bike ability- Y6 

13.10.21 Bike ability- Y4 and Y5 pupils 

18.10.21 3.30pm - 6pm Parent’s Evening- An email 

has been sent regarding days for each class. 

22.10.21 – Dress in red – Stand up to Racism Day 

23.10.21 Break up for October Half Term 

25.10.21 Half term holiday 

01.11.21 School reopens 

03.11.21 – PTFA Meeting 5.30pm via Teams 

(information to follow) 

12.11.21 – Children in Need Day (non-uniform day) 

03.12.21 Reports sent out to parents 

03.12.21 Nativity dress rehearsal- local Nurseries 

invited 

06.12.21 Nativity dress rehearsal- Classes to watch 

07.12.21 Flu immunisation for EYFS to Year 6 

08.12.21 1.30pm Nativity, EYFS and Key Stage 1 

09.12.21 1.30pm Nativity, EYFS and Key Stage 1 

10.12.21 Christmas Fayre 

20.12.21 School closed- Christmas holidays 

04.01.22 School closed to pupils- Inset day 

05.01.22 School reopens to pupils 
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